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From:

Sent: 17 August 2018 10:35
To: pmods22
Subject: Building projects sunami!

Forward Planning Team,Good morning. We certainly do NOT have the need for more property
developments in Clitheroe. The infrastructure...roads,schools,medical facilities , parking are already
inadequate to cater for the current building developments that are approaching completion. Please please
please function as a Planning Team with enough conviction to say NO to the big boys! You quickly reject
applications from Ribble Valley residents who just wish to improve their existing properties when it suits
you. Regard




